
BCC response to Chequers summit
conclusions

Director General Adam Marshall responds to the statement issued at the end of
the Brexit discussions at Chequers.

“For Brexit-weary businesses seeking clarity, this agreement brings hope of
an end to months of disappointing Westminster in-fighting. For business,
there is strength in unity as the UK seeks to develop a new relationship with
the EU.

“We welcome the Cabinet’s decision to prioritise trade and the economy under
the Prime Minister’s leadership, and will await more detail in the
Government’s forthcoming White Paper.

“As Chambers of Commerce have repeatedly argued, the priority must be to
deliver clear and unequivocal answers to the practical, real-world questions
businesses face. That remains the key test for the intense and complex
negotiations that lie ahead.”

Ends

Notes to editors:

The British Chambers of Commerce (BCC) sits at the heart of a powerful
network of 53 Accredited Chambers of Commerce across the UK, representing
thousands of businesses of all sizes and within all sectors. Our Global
Business Network connects exporters with nearly 40 markets around the world.
For more information, visit: www.britishchambers.org.uk

The BCC has launched a campaign aimed at eradicating not-spots for mobile
voice coverage. Add your not-spot here.
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